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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Open Events 

This week, we welcomed parents and carers into school for 
the first of our open afternoons — and what a joy it’s been! 
The children in Years 2, 5 and 3 were so proud to show off 
their learning from this year and give their families a 
personal tour of the school.  

We’re looking forward to the next sessions: 

Tuesday 6th May, at 2:45 pm – Year 4 

Thursday 8th May, at 2:30 pm – Year 1 

Tuesday 20th May, at 2:45pm — Year 6 

Year 3 D&T 
In their D&T learning this year, Year 3 have completed 
two fantastic projects. In small groups, they used their 
knowledge of 2D and 3D shapes to help them construct 
strong and stable castles, complete with battlements, 
turrets, and working drawbridges. They have also worked 
individually and in pairs to design colourful and durable 
toys for younger children. Their toys had to incorporate a pneumatic system, 
which involved using balloons to make them move and open. You can see 
some photos here… 
 
 
Values Champions 

Over the last half term, we have focused on the value of honesty. We 
explored what it means to be honest — being truthful, not misleading others, 
and being open about our mistakes. We also looked at the importance of 
being honest with ourselves about challenges or difficulties and seeking 
support when needed. Throughout the half term, teachers have identified 
children who demonstrated these values exceptionally well and nominated 
them as our honesty champions. Well done to the following children: 

 

Year 3 – Amelia, Felix, Beram and Rey 

Year 4 – Rita, Ethan, Singolera and Edie 

Year 5 - Isaiah, Tuppy, Robert and Cerine 

Year 6 - Adam, Dora, Robin and Sofi 

 

New Menu 

Our school menu has changed for the summer term. You can have a 
look at the menu by clicking here. Many of the meals are new to the 
children, and we are encouraging them all to try new foods. We 

will also survey them later in the term to find out their favourites.  

Important Information 

• Whole school class 
photos will be taking 
place on Friday 9th 
May.  

 

• When changing your 
child’s  meal prefer-
ence, please notify us 
a term in advance by 
completing and re-
turning the form to 
the admin team. 

Reception Bakery  
Last week,  in both Recep-
tion classes, we made bread 
rolls from scratch which 
links with our core book this 
week – The Little Red Hen. 
We learnt how to: read a 
non-fiction text of a recipe; 
measure all the ingredients; 
mix them together;  knead 
the dough; and shape them 
into small balls, ready for 
cooking. Then, we kindly 
asked Marcelo, our school 
chef, if he could cook them, 
which he did!  We had a 
picnic together outside, 
munching on our wonderful, 
tasty bread rolls. You can 
see photos here… 

https://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-3s-cracking-castles-and-brilliant-balloon-toys/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/year-3s-cracking-castles-and-brilliant-balloon-toys/
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/South-Harringay-Summer-Term-2.pdf
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/South-Harringay-Summer-Term-2.pdf
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/bread-roll-bakery-in-reception/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/bread-roll-bakery-in-reception/


SHS sPORTS 
Sports Day 

Our two sports days at Finsbury Park Athletics Track are coming up soon. We’ll be 
sending out letters with full details shortly and asking for volunteers 
to help on the day. Parents and carers are very welcome to come 
along and watch. Please remember that if you attend, you’ll need to 
remain in the spectator area — at least until it’s time for the parents’ 
and carers’ race! 

 

Junior Sports Day   Monday, 30th June 

Infant Sports Day    Tuesday, 1st July  

 

Mini Marathon 

On 26th of April we had a number of students who represent-
ed South Harringay in the London Mini Marathon. It was a in-
spirational day with children from schools all over London tak-
ing part in a 2.6km or 1 mile run with family and supporters 
cheering them on the whole way through. A big well done to 
all of the children who took part. 

 

 

 

Our mathletes for this week: Livia (6 Maple) 3990 points  

Our mathletes for last week:  Rahel (2 Ash) 3140 points  

                         

 Our mathlete class for this week:  6 Acer 

Our mathlete class last week:  5 Magnolia 

 

 

Our super readers for this week:  Rafael (3)  -  Rajana (4) -  Jonah (5) -   Sula (6) 

Our super readers for last week:  Evie (3) - Eveline & Hannah  (4) -  Thea (5) -  JoJo (6)                                                        

                                                                

Quiz master class this week: 5 Magnolia  and 3Willlow                                                      

Quiz master class last week: 5 Elm 

                                                                



Important Dates 
. 

 

 


